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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has come to our attention that there may be some misuse of social media apps by our young people. 
Mobile phone use is not something that the academy can ordinarily investigate or sanction for.  If there is 
evidence that students are accessing or sharing inappropriate materials we would have to refer this to the 
Police, this doesn’t mean we believe a crime has been committed, we do this as per our safeguarding 
responsibilities.  The best protection you can offer your child is to regularly check their phones and ensure 
you have password access to all apps.  If you would like any advice or support with your child’s technology 
use, please do get in touch and we can signpost you to the correct support.  
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


